
 

 
 
      
  
 
   
        

          
  

 
 
Dear KELSET Families; 
 
On June 12th 2015 at our Spring Fair, along with all the fun and games for the kids, 
we will hold a silent auction to raise funds for the school initiatives that our PAC 
supports such as arts, literacy and physical education programs.   
 
In order to be successful, we are asking families for donations of items or gift 
certificates for amounts or services. All donors will be advertised & thanked through 
the school PAC, we truly appreciate your generosity with contributions.  
 
If you are not able to donate, please consider canvassing for donations at local 
businesses to help lighten the load for the PAC. We do ask that you check with the 
PAC for updates of businesses and items, and advise by email 
(lauraveasey@gmail.com) of businesses you approach so that we don’t make a 
request twice. Please provide the attached letter when requesting a donation to 
provide the sponsor with all the details. 
 
We are very excited to offer another raffle this year with a grand prize of a trip for 2 
anywhere West Jet flies!  
 
Thank you for your support to make the KELSET Spring Fair silent auction a success 
again this year! 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Laura Veasey on 250-544-4949 or 
lauraveasey@gmail.com  
 
 
 
Warm Regards, 
ḰELSET Elementary School PAC 
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Dear Community Business: 
 
 
We are very excited to announce that ḰELSET is holding an auction and raffle as 
part of our fundraising efforts at our Elementary School’s Annual Spring Fair on June 
12th, 2015. 
 
Grants for Parent Advisory Councils (PACs), which provide funds and support to 
schools and students in a variety of ways, have been dramatically reduced.  PACs 
have had to come up with new ways to raise money so that they can continue to 
support important school initiatives including arts, literacy and physical education 
programs.  In addition we are fundraising for our Artist-in-Residence program; this 
program provides instruction to the entire school and traditionally culminates in a 
school-wide concert.   
 
We invite your company to help us raise these funds and would truly appreciate any 
donations that your business may be able to make to enhance our auction. We also 
encourage you to send along promotional materials for your company. We would be 
happy to have them available with your donation, for the attendees of the auction. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Laura Veasey at 250-544-4949 
or lauraveasey@gmail.com. 
 
Thank-you very much for your kind consideration in helping us support the students 
and staff! 
 
 
Warm Regards, 
ḰELSET Elementary School PAC 
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